Action Item No. 24-EO-19
Presented to the Board on April 24, 2024

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
Of the Corpus Christi Housing Authority
Letter of Support for City Housing Plan for Lamar School Site Property

Whereas, the City has announced a housing plan for property in around the Lamar School Site;
and,

Whereas, the City’s plan encourages affordable housing while maintaining opportunities for low
and mixed income renters and home buyers; and,

Whereas, the City’s plan provides for affordability, tying home sales to HUD HOME price limits
and rentals to HUD Fair Market Rents; and,

Whereas, the City’s plan encourages and provides developers / builders with the greatest
flexibility in designing and developing homes that will provide options and opportunities to
support a vibrant mixed income community.

Therefore, be it resolved, that the Board of Commissioners of the Corpus Christi Housing
Authority and Thanksgiving Homes hereby offers this Letter of Support. The Board further
expresses it appreciation for the City’s consideration and award of lots to Thanksgiving Homes as
part of this plan.

CCHA Board of Commissioner
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